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We sent Lisa, Wayne Bullcalf, Dewey Skunkcap, Ryan Wood, Maggie Higgins, and Phil 

Higgins to Malta for 10 hours of bus driver training.  They said the training was interesting and 

some of it was kind of a review from what was at other trainings they attended before. 

 

Bus #516 had low power and lack of acceleration so we took the bus to Al’s diesel in Cut 

bank and they replaced the turbocharger and actuator and the bus ran fine again. 

 

The mechanics been trying to keep up on the district vehicles and buses repairing them as 

they are wrote up and turned in daily. 

 

We got 1 sub driver so far to help drive the routes so far he’s working out good.  The 

board hired another driver but she hasn’t started working with us yet. 

 

Some of our bus drivers been helping the truant officers picking up and dropping off kids 

during the day and taking counselors and principles on home visits this helps cut down on some 

of the work the truant officers get busy with so they have to time to attend to their own buildings 

they are working out of. 

 

We have some of our drivers pick up and drop off breakfast and lunches daily for the 

school daycare they pick up and drop off the dirty dishes also.  

 

We had a total of 3 removals and 47 write ups for the month of October so far. 

We had a total of 8 removals and 43 write ups for the month of September. 

We had a total of 11 removals and 90 write ups so far this school year.  

 

We had a total of 40 activity trips for the month of October this concludes our report.   

 

 


